
IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun 
Notice dated 17 May 2020 

 
Dear students,  

There will be a session on "Learning with IGNOU: Admission and Students 
Support" by both Regional Services Division (RSD) & Student Registration 
Division (SRD), IGNOU New Delhi at 10:30am on 17 May 2020 on IGNOU's FB 
Page @OfficialPageIGNOU. Please attend the session at. 

https://www.facebook.com/OfficialPageIGNOU/ 

Those who cannot attend the live session, can watch the video of the session at: 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/OfficialPageIGNOU/videos/  

 
 
Important: For getting important updates about your studies including 
information about upcoming sessions like the above, please see/like/follow the 
following platforms: 
 
1. Facebook Page of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun at 
https://www.facebook.com/ignoudehradun/ 
 
2. Facebook Profile of IGNOU Dehradun at 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100009643207239 
 
3. Twitter Handle of IGNOU Regional Centre Dehradun at 
@DehradunIgnou or direct link https://twitter.com/DehradunIgnou 

Regional Director 
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